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The October challenge is to produce a picture 
of this still life. You can choose any medium you 
like and Lesley Taylor will pick the winner at her 
demonstration on the 12th October so entries in 
by Wednesday the 13th at the latest please. 
Usual rules apply. 
There is a £10 
cash prize for 
the winner. 
The winner of 
the August 
challenge was 
June Catterall 
and here’s her 
winning entry 
chosen by Chris 
McLoughin at his August demo. Well done June!

Secretary’s Challenge

Next Committee 
Meeting,  
Monday 
18 Sept 2023

AUGUST

21

Don’t forget the 
New Bury Exhibition
On Thursday the 28th of September for one evening 
only! Why not come along and bring some of your 
recent work to let everyone see what you have 
been up to. Plenty of parking. Starting at 7.30pm 
drinks and refreshments will be provided.
SEE YOU THERE!

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
weekly workshops and demos

Practice techniques or create beautiful 
masterpieces with this Bockingford Gummed 
Water Colour Pad. Ideal for any artists that use 
watercolours and brushes, this pad provides you 
with 12 sheets of mould-made paper for you to 
express your creativity on. Easy to carry in your 
bag or under your arm, you will be able to paint 
anywhere with this amazing pad.

In partnership with our sponsors Ken Bromley Art Supplies

of the
RAFFLE

MONTH

•Size:10 x 7”
•Acid-free watercolour paper
•NOT surface and colour stable
•Spiral bound short edge

VALUE £10

The winner of 
the August Raffle for 

the watercolour boxed 
set was 

Joan Dawson

There was a special day 
at the Wednesday club 
in August when Jack 
Howarth celebrated his 
90th Birthday! Jack is a 
long standing member of 
the club and he and his 
friends celebrated the 
occassion with lots of 
lovely cakes and tea.

Happy
Birthday 
Jack!

LifeDrawing
BAC has been approached by a 
male model who will pose nude 
for life studies. As this is a new 
departure for the club the com-
mittee doesn’t want to dismiss it 
out of hand as there may be a 
number of members who 
would be 
interested 
in life drawing. 
If you are then 
contact the 
Secretary, David 
Halliwell at 
hallid47@talktalk.net 
or 07949 855656. 
The committee 
will make a 
decision 
depending on 
the number of 
people 
interested.

Art in the 
Precinct
Bolton Art Circle had their usual 4 
4 day exhibition at the Bolton 
Festival, this year in the vacant 
British Home Stores shop 
opposite the town hall. 
Sales appeared to be doing well 
considering the current economic 
climate, here are some of the 
exhibitors and exhibits.

Turton Tower is pencilled 
in for the 5 September, 
weather permitting. 
Contact Aline on 
0161 724 6139 or 
07776 366456 
to confirm.

Sketching 
with Aline


